CCONSULTING, LLC

10/1/2007

City of Pasadena

Planning Division

175 North Garfield Avenue
Pasadena, California 91109

Reference: Conditional Use Permit # 4657, Avenue 64
Dear City Council Review Board,

We are the vendor assigned for this site project and represent Cingular Wireless
now AT&T Wireless for this project. This statement is being submitted independently by
our firm.

We respecttully request that City of Pasadena move out the now scheduled City
Council hearing for this project which is on calendar for October 22, 2007. We initially
requested this day as we forecasted that our client would be ready to proceed with project
by this date. However, due to unforeseen events now present we will require additional
time to prepare. Therefore we request that hearing be pushed out or rescheduled for
February 11, 2008.

[t is in our client best interest considering the changes that have become part of
this project including the events at hand with merger process which included placing
funding on hold. We submit this statement to the City of Pasadena for this project.

We ask that you please take in consideration the amount of public opposition as
well as the amount of information needing to be addressed for this project. And we
respectfuily request that City Council Review Hearing be pushed oft scheduled until
February 11, 2008.

We ask that you please contact the undersigned in the event that you have any
questions or concerns regarding the statements made on this letter. We also thank you in
advance for you attention to this matter.

incerely, . ) :
3 it A i
ennifer Moser

" CEOQ/President

Moser Consulting, LLC.

2966 West Snead Place A Tustin, CA 92782 A BUS..714¢35004303 A FAX: 714946404553
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